Diversity Residency Advisory Committee
November 9th, 2022
Present: Victor Jones, Chris Wiley, Christina Bonse, Mara Thacker, Clara Chu, Kelli Trei  
Notetaker: Hannah Williams
Box folder - https://uofi.box.com/s/wz44mvcizwxinv2n1xnycctblfugin6n 

Agenda:
· FRC reports
· Victor and Sara both reached out to FRC regarding the residents receiving only comments and not receiving scores. Some feel that as the residents have just started, receiving a low score could be very demoralizing. FRC likely does have to assign scores but will provide comments as well as feedback to contextualize the numbers used in the reports. 
· FRC will be arranging workshops or office hours to provide guidance on the annual report process and is happy to meet with the residents and their mentos.  
· Workshops schedule
· Friday does not seem to be working the best for these workshops. For next semester’s sessions it was suggested to meet biweekly on rotating days and increase communication about the sessions. The schedule for the entire semester should also be sent out at the beginning, with periodic reminders. The information from the workshops can also be added to the diversity webpage to increase communication and visibility. 
· Next semester topics: https://uofi.app.box.com/file/997031545177?s=ir3l1x0nrf0gfbo46rd73w2jgjxv1zus
· It was also suggested to look into potential guest speaker’s for next semester.
· Victor will reach out to the speakers for next semester’s workshops to begin finding out their availability. We will begin coordination of the schedule in December. 

